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ANTI CELLULITE BODY CREAM 

Features :
Combine vegetal ingredients to 
promote a visible firmness and 
retexturization. The special ther-
mal circulation system helps for 
a faster liquid drainage and fat 
burning. Smooth out orange peel 
texture and tighten up the loose 
skin. Create a good body shape.

Active Ingredients :   Hyaluronic 
Acid, Ivy Extract, Guarana Ex-
tract, Arnica Extract, Squalene, 
Glycerin.

Directions : After bathing, apply 
a suitable amount to the area to 
be treated. Gently massage into 
skin.

Skin Types :  Orange peel tissue, 
cellulite area.

Caution : Cleanse hands tho-
roughly with soap after using, 
keep out of children discontinue 
use and consult dermatologist if 
uncomfortable feeling occurs, If 
contact with eyes, flush tho-
roughly with water


